
 
 

 

 

 

Dear Stakeholder 

 

SARS LARGE BUSINESS CENTRE (LBC): MOVING TO NEW ADDRESS ON 29 JULY 2019 

 

The SARS Large Business Centre (LBC) is moving into its new home at the end of July 2019. 

 

The move to Woodmead North Office Park, 54 Maxwell Drive, Jukskeiview, Woodmead is expected to take 

place over the last weekend in July. The LBC will open the doors to its new home on Monday, 29 July 2019 

and will be fully operational from 1 August 2019. 

 

The LBC was re-established at the end of 2018 to provide a differentiated and improved service to large 

business and high net-worth individuals as part of its commitment to facilitate and improve cooperation with 

its taxpayers. An interim LBC structure was announced while the final structure is still under review.  

 

Mr. Narcizio Makwakwa was appointed as Acting Head of the Interim LBC. The contact details for the 

members of the Interim Management Committee (Manco) tasked with operationalising the interim LBC 

structure are as follows:   

  

Mr. Narcizio Makwakwa: Acting Chief Officer 

  NMakwakwa@sars.gov.za 012 422 6863    

Ms. Manini Madisha:   Interim Group Executive: Legal Support  

MMadisha@sars.gov.za  012 422 4963 

Mr. Charles Makola: Interim Group Executive: Investigative Audit and Compliance 

CMakola@sars.gov.za  011 602 4391 

Mr. Vincent Sibande:  Interim Group Executive: Customer Relationship Management 

    vsibande@sars.gov.za  011 602 3562 

Mr. Simiso Ngubeni:  Interim Group Executive: Client Account Management and Debt 

    SNgubeni2@sars.gov.za  011 602 3606 

 

The LBC is looking forward to welcoming you at its new premises. 

 

More information 

Should you require more information please contact the LBC dedicated relationship managers. The contact 

details are available on the SARS website on www.sars.gov.za or call the SARS Contact Centre on 0800 00 

7277.  

 

Sincerely  

 

THE SOUTH AFRICAN REVENUE SERVICE  

July 2019 
 

Please do not reply to this email. Replies to this message will be sent to an unmonitored mailbox. If you have any questions,  visit the 

SARS website on www.sars.gov.za or call the SARS Contact Centre on 0800 00 7277. 

 

Legal disclaimer: This email is intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to who it is addressed. If you have received this 

email in error, please delete the email from your system. If you are not the intended recipient you are notified that disclosing, copying, 

distributing or taking any action in reliance on the contents of this information is strictly prohibited. 

http://www.sars.gov.za/

